The Greensboro Association 
2018 President’s Report 
August 2, 2018
For 84 years, our members have looked to the Greensboro Association to represent them and pursue initiatives to protect Caspian Lake and address issues that impact their lives in Greensboro. 
While Caspian remains among the cleanest lakes in Vermont, we will need to be more informed and vigilant about stopping practices that overload the lake with nutrients that accelerate aging and pollutants and invasive species that deteriorate lake quality. 
While Greensboro remains beautiful and verdant, issues like town infrastructure, affordability, economic opportunity, food security and development practices are threats to community health, safety and security. 
Our mission is organized around these two priorities: lake protection and community initiatives. Similarly, the Fund for Greensboro, with its two primary funds (Lake Reserve and Community Endowment) are specifically designed to help us sustain these efforts. 

I want to thank the members of our board of trustees and committees  for their contributions toward this mission and acknowledge three who are stepping down this year:  Emily Purdy published the Green Sheet calendar - including the online version that many of us rely on. Victoria Von Hessert has offered continuous support and leadership as part of the communications committee and in her role as Secretary. Lorelei Wheeler organized the swim program over many years and successfully transitioned the program to the town.
I also thank the GA members for their ongoing support from dues, donations, capital gifts and legacy bequests and especially thank the founding members of the 1781 Society for helping us establish the Lake Reserve and Community Endowment.
It has been rewarding to serve as the GA president over the last 8 years and I look forward to continued involvement.

Respectfully submitted,

John C. Stone III
